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Dear Kate, 

 

 It is through the “Seed the Change Program” that I am honored to “seed” in your 

future; although, this gift is only a small amount of the bountiful fruit you will reap, it is my 

privilege to help you get started.  You are so wise! By you making a choice to invest in 

yourself and your future, you have made such a powerful, transformative choice for the 

wellbeing of your future, and those that will follow after you.  You are making a choice that 

will bring financial stability and provide the resources to accomplish your goals.  The 

reality is that money is one of the  key to making possible our goals and wants in life, and it 

is so great that you are doing this at such an early age!!! If only I had this opportunity when 

I was younger!  And so, it is my honor to help you in this process, and am so grateful to be 

part of “seeding” with you.  It is you, who by making a choice to invest in your future, are 

making the way to have a better future.   

With this said, I wish to dedicate this donation to my son, Addai  Xavier Garcia, 

whom has given me the gift of knowing what unconditional love is, a thrive to making 

every day priceless, and an understanding that investing in others is a commitment I must 

take in effect, and so am beginning with you Kate, through the “Seed the Change Program”.  

 

     Many blessings to you, 

      Gladys De La Torre 


